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Class News from Oaks Class
Lots of us had an amazing time at our Reunion Prom last Friday. Thank you to everyone who 

came along to the event. We had lots of fun dancing in the “big top” at our circus themed 

event. It was brilliant to see lots of our old friends coming back to visit us.

This Week
Safer Internet Day: Some of our students have done work this week around Safer 

Internet Day, which was on Tuesday. You can find out more, including some helpful 

internet safety advice here:

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2019

INSET Day: Our final INSET day for this school year is on Tuesday 23rd April.

Student Council Awards
Akbar, Firs - Medical sensory story

Pines - “Eye” themed colour wheel artwork



Class News from Cedar Class

We have had lots of fun things to do recently. Last Thursday we went to Forest School 

and toasted marshmallows on sticks we carved ourselves. On the Friday we had a baking 

session and made 3 different types of cakes. On Monday this week we went to view 

Horsham Hospital and looked at all the different wards there are. 

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. The upcoming dates are 08/03/19, 10/05/19, 

14/06/19 & 12/07/19. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact 

Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 08/03/19, 03/05/19 & 

12/07/19. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for 

toilet training and/or continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please 

contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Upcoming dates and topics are 28/02/19 - Short 

Breaks & Holiday Clubs, 28/03/19 - OCD & Obsessive Behaviours, 25/04/19 - Dental 

Hygiene/specialist dentists, 23/05/19 - Makaton basics & 27/06/19 - Wikis. If you have a topic you 

would like covered, please contact the school office. If you are planning to attend please let us know in 

advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day.
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